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Duluth to Nominate Hartley Park for Natural Areas Program

Public Open House to be Held June 28

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is inviting the public to an open house to learn about the nomination of Hartley Park to the Duluth
Natural Areas Program. The Duluth Natural Areas Program was created and adopted by ordinance in 2002 to protect and preserve
Duluth’s natural heritage for the public good. It was established because the City and other governmental entities own a large
number of tracts of real estate, some of which are of environmental significance to the community. This local program is designed
to help us better protect and manage these remaining relatively undisturbed natural areas to ensure the services and values they
provide (e.g., habitat diversity, water quality, flood retention, and a sense of place for us all) are preserved now and into the future
from sale and development.

The open house will take place on:

Thursday, June 28, 2018

6:00-7:00 pm

Hartley Nature Center, 3001 Woodland Avenue

For more information, contact Diane Desotelle, Natural Resources Coordinator at ddesotelle@duluthmn.gov or (218) 730-4329.
Visit our website to learn more http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/duluth-natural-areas-program .

HHH#


http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/parks-planning/duluth-natural-areas-program

